
 

                                   

 

 

                           

Science Week 

We got a letter from the 

Three Billy Goats Gruff. 

They needed help to get 

across the river to save 

them from the Troll. 

We made them new 

bridges and rafts. 

Our parents and 

grandparents came in to 

help us explore floating 

and sinking. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We shared our learning from ‘Science 

Week’ with the rest of the school in 

assembly. 


